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Good News! 

I expect that you will know that the Prime Minister announced this week measures to begin easing the lockdown, starting 

with a full return of all children to school on Monday 8th March. I am very pleased that schools will be fully re-opening at that 

time and am very much looking forward to welcoming all pupils and families back.  

Our Covid-safe Risk Assessment has been reviewed in line with the latest published Government guidance and our control 

measures will remain virtually the same. The routines that you and your children are used to will feel familiar and have 

proved to be successful. I will write to you again next week to remind you of the timings for drop- off and collection, what 

your child can bring to school, arrangements for contact with staff etc. 

In the meantime you may feel a search at home is needed for school uniform, school shoes and PE kit as well as water bottles 

and packed lunch boxes! 
 

World Book Day 4th March 

We are pleased to be celebrating World Book day on Thursday 4th March and during the week. Please look out for letter from 

Mrs Wallis with details of reading activities for you and your family to enjoy at home. 
 

Have a good weekend everyone; enjoy the sunshine!                                                                                                        Helen Comfort 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Helen Comfort                     

Message from the Headteacher 
 

 
 

Week commencing 1st March 2021 
Next week we will be continuing with our jungle theme and learning about 3D shapes.    

Thursday 4th March- World Book Day 
 
 
 
 
 

 
   

 

The Week Ahead! 

 

 

Hello Class R 
 
You have all worked so hard this week and made an 
excellent start to Term 4. 
 
The topic work this week has been fantastic.  Here are 
some of the amazing animal masks that you made. 

 
 

Next week is World Book Week and we are going to be 
completing lots of activities based on the book ‘There’s a 
Tiger in the Garden’. 
 
Keep smiling and stay safe 
The Early Years Team!  

Message from the Class Teacher 
 
 
Children or staff with any of the three symptoms of Covid:  

 a new continuous cough; 

 a fever; 

 a change in taste or smell 
are to stay at home and isolate, as must the rest of their household. 
They should get a Covid test. 
Children and staff must also stay at home and isolate if a member of 
their household has any of these symptoms until the outcome of a 
Covid test is known and follow advice accordingly. 

To get a test go online to: 
nhs.uk/coronavirus  OR 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ OR 
Telephone 111 

Keeping School Informed  
If your child has attended school for childcare and tests positive for 
Covid you must immediately inform the school – by telephone on 
01304 852639 during the school day. If you get a positive result at 
the weekend, during the evening or in a school holiday please email 
secretary@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk 
Even if your child is not attending school please continue to let us 
know if your child has symptoms of Covid and is awaiting a test 
result. Please advise of the result of the test either negative or 
positive, as we are required to report information daily to the DfE 
on the number of suspected and confirmed cases (just the number, 
no names).  
 

Coronavirus Symptoms 

Lunch Menu – Week 2  
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